

Governors Attendance 2023-24

Bringing faith and education together 'Letting our light shine' (Matthew 5:16)

Over the academic year 2023-2024 Governors have excellent attendance at meetings, given many hours of committee voluntary service to the school and a meeting has never been cancelled because it was not 'quorate'.

These include five full governing body meetings (FGB) and monitoring visits:

Mr Neil Townley (Chair): 6 FGB with 3 monitoring visits

Mrs Sandy Chapman (Vice Chair): 6 FGB with 6 monitoring visits

Mrs Sue Wood:3 FGB with 6 monitoring visits

Mr Hadley Watling: 6 FGB with 5 monitoring visits

Mr Matthew Bournat: 4 FGB with 3 monitoring visits

Mr Ian Stafford: 3 FGB with 5 monitoring visits

Mrs Salwa Tunio: 3 FGB with 5 monitoring visits

Reverend Cannon Tim Hatwell: 3 FGB with 2 monitoring visits - resigned July 2024

Mr Nicholas Castell: 4 FGB with 3 monitoring visits resigned July 2024

Mr Matthew Jones – Deputy Headteacher: 6 FGB

Mrs Elizabeth Rye- Headteacher - 6 FGB

Mr Tom Winek - Clerk to Governors - 6FGB